
Memo 
To: 

From: 

Date: 

Re: 

Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

Shelburne Arts and Culture 

Committee  

January 6, 2021 

Arts and Culture Logo 

Dear Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

This memo is being provided as an update from the Shelburne Arts and Culture 

Committee regarding a logo for the Arts and Culture Committee.  

The Arts and Culture Committee has been holding regular meetings and will be in 

discussion with local artists for future events.  

Currently the committee has created the above logo to give to help identify and 

represent Arts and Culture in the Town of Shelburne.  

The first planned event is Art in the Park on June 25, 2022. 

Thank You  

Shelburne Arts and Culture Committee 

Councillor Kyle Fegan– Chair  

Andrew James – Co-Chair  

Councillor Walter Benotto 

Councillor Lynda Buffett 

Althea Ali 

Tristan Barrocks 

Trisha Linton 

Tracy Smith 

Angela Tracogna 



 
 


